Sally Kenney

From:

Patrick VandenHeuvel

Sent:

Thursday, March 31, 2022 12:45 PM

To:

Sally Kenney; John Neumeier; Tony Penterman

Subject:

#7, Wed. Board of Public works

Item 2A

Recommendation for Purchase and Replacement of #7 One Ton Dump truck with lift gate from Gustman's Chev. Of Kaukauna.

Recommend Purchase of GMC Sierra Tc31003 for \$62,220 Minus the trade in of the current truck, Fleet #7 for \$7,000 For a Net Price of \$55,220.

Patrick J. Vanden Heuvel Street/Park Superintendent City of Kaukauna patvh@kaukauna-wi.org